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Tokyo Gas has installed the “gas cock with air vent port” inside the cabinet placed under gas 

cook-top at some customers sites from September 1991 to January 2004. There was a slight 

combustion due to small gas leak inside the “draw-type cabinet” at the customer’s home on 23rd
 

November 2016, but no physical injury and property damage. 

 

We have decided to replace this type of gas cock for the gas cock without air vent port in order to 

make sure of safety.  

 

・Number of customers targeted 

(1) Customers targeted 

Customers installed the “gas cock with air vent port” inside cabinet from September 1991 to 

January 2004 and using built in kitchens with “draw-type cabinet” 

(2) Number of customers targeted 

Approx. 0.45 million customers 
 


